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END OF THE YEAR DATES CITY HALL WILL BE 
CLOSED: 

                          VETERANS DAY      Friday             November 10, 2017 
                          THANKSGIVING      Thursday         November 23, 2017 
                          THANKSGIVING      Friday              November 24, 2017 
                          CHRISTMAS            Monday           December 25, 2017 
                          CHRISTMAS            Tuesday          December 26, 2017 
Remember, NO trash will be picked up on the days City Hall will be 
closed.  For those whose normal trash day is missed - there will be 
CURBSIDE ONLY pickups on: 
                      Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
                      Wednesday, November 22, 2017 
                      Wednesday, December 23, 2017 
                      Wednesday, December 27, 2017               
                               

 
VETERANS DAY IS SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2017 
 

CHANGE THE BATTERIES IN YOUR 
SMOKE DETECTORS AND CARBON 
MONOXIDE (CO) DETECTORS    
The U.S. Fire Administration recommends that 
smoke/CO detectors be checked monthly and the 
batteries changed twice a year. 

 
DON’T FORGET TO SET YOUR CLOCKS BACK NOV 5th 

On Sunday, November 5th, the time will move back 
1 hour. 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING  
Join us in the lighting of the City’s Christmas tree on 
Tuesday, November 28th at 6:00 p.m. at 4301 N 
MacArthur, the northwest corner of NW 42nd & 
MacArthur.  Bring the whole family to visit Santa, have 
treats, and sing Christmas carols.    

 

 Helpful Phone Numbers 
City Hall  789-2892 

Fax 787-5432 

Police Department 789-3329 

Fire Department 789-5912 

Animal Control 789-9025 

Municipal Court 495-3032 

Inspections & Permits 789-2892 

Sanitation Department 491-6474 

Streets & Parks 787-1404 

Sewer Department 491-6478 

Community Center 789-9892 

Putnam City Schools 495-5200 

City Council Members 
Mayor 

Patrick Woolley 409-4944 

Ward 1 Ward 3 

Bo Broadwater 
517-0289 

Roger Godwin 
464-0411 

  

James Mickley 
760-0401 

John Knipp  
789-4690 

  

Ward 2 Ward 4 

Stephen Fuhrman 
537-5415 

Glen Lipinski 
789-8640 

  

Mike Schmidt 
323-8933 

Donnie Ryan 
831-6483 

Winter Storm Safety Tips 
• Winterize your vehicle and keep a full tank 

of gas             

• Insulate your home, windows, & doors  

• Maintain heating equipment and chimneys 
by having them cleaned and inspected 
every year 

• Put together a supply kit including enough 
food and water for each person and pet  

Have extra sets of warm clothes and blankets 

Recycling 

Recycling dumpsters are available at Dorothy 
Cavener Park, in the area of NW 52nd and 
Hammond Avenue on the first Saturday 8-12 and 
Sunday 1-3 of each month.  Recycling includes 
plastic, glass, aluminum and tin cans.  Closed 
during inclement weather.   
Warr Acres Recycle Committee 720-2949 

 



TUESDAY, OCTOBER 31, IS TRICK OR TREAT NIGHT: 
 

1. Avoid trick-or-treating alone.  Walk in groups or with a trusted adult.   
2. Fasten reflective tape to costumes and bags to help drivers see the children.   
3. Examine all treats for choking hazards and tampering before allowing your 

children to eat them.   
4. Hold a flashlight while trick-or-treating to help you see and others to see you.   
5. Look both ways before crossing the street.  Use established crosswalks wherever 

possible.   
6. Wear well-fitting masks, costumes, and shoes to avoid blocked vision, trips and falls.  

 

Because there will be many of our children out in our community, all of us must be careful and watchful. Should 
anyone see anything suspicious, please don’t hesitate to call the Warr Acres Police Department.  Drivers, please drive 
carefully and watch out for children. Everyone can have a safe and wonderful Halloween if we’re all vigilant. 
 

WARR ACRES FIRE DEPT & PC HIGH SCHOOL CAMPAIGN TO REDUCE TEXTING & DRIVING 
The Warr Acres Fire Department, with support 
from PC High School and the Warr Acres Police 
Department presented a campaign to reduce 
texting and driving.  As parents and students pass 
the wrecked vehicle and banners at 50th and Ann 
Arbor, they are reminded of the intrinsic danger in 
using mobile devices while operating a vehicle.  
The banner reads, “My friend was KILLED while 
texting and driving” Your life is not worth it…don’t 
be a statistic.  “We care about your safety!”  Warr 
Acres Police and Fire. 

 

WARR ACRES FIRE DEPARTMENT NOW HAS A FIRE 

TRAINING TOWER & RESCUE PROP 

The Warr Acres Fire Department now has a fire training tower and rescue 

prop, allowing firefighters to train for high-angle rescue, interior search and 

rescue, confined space, ladder practices, hose advancement, and many 

other skills. 

 

“IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING” 
Be a good neighbor.  If you see suspicious persons or activity, please don’t hesitate to call 911. Your police 

officers need your help by being vigilant to your surroundings.  Many burglaries have been solved by 
neighbors calling in unusual activities in their neighborhood.  We can arrive at the scene within a minute or 
two and determine if they have legitimate business in the area.  The citizens can be our eyes and ears to 

assist us in apprehending persons bent on stealing from you and your neighbors.  
 

SANITATION DEPARTMENT – ICE AND SNOW 
The sanitation department has always attempted to provide garbage service throughout the city regardless of the 
weather.  When the city experiences ice storms, we must alter the way we gather the garbage for the safety of our 
workers.  For the safety of our citizens, it is suggested that they hold their trash until the next scheduled pick up day. 
 

When there is ICE on the ground, garbage “will not be picked up.”  When there is SNOW on the ground, 

garbage “will be picked up Curbside only.” 
 
This newsletter is produced by City Hall and is included in each monthly billing according to municipal ordinance.  If you have any articles, comments, concerns or other 
Information that you would like to have appear in this newsletter please bring your information to City Hall, email the editors at newsletter@warracres-ok.gov or call City Hall at 

405-789-2892.   The newsletters will also be viewable on the city website at www.warracres-ok.gov including previous issues.  


